

State of Vermont
Department of Liquor Control
13 Green Mountain Drive
Montpelier, VT 05602
liquorcontrol.vermont.gov

Michael J. Hogan, Commissioner

[phone] 802-828-2339 [fax] 802-828-1031

January 13, 2014

Jay Joslin Green Mountain Tavern 215 Pallas Road Graniteville VT 05654

Dear Licensee:

The Department of Liquor Control is in receipt of a letter from the Vermont Department of Taxes notifying us that you are in compliance with all tax issues therefore, the hearing that was scheduled before the Liquor Control Board for violation of General Regulation #10 on January 15, 2014 has been dismissed.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

William J. Goggins, Director

Education, Licensing & Enforcement Division

WG/lp

cc: Jacob Humbert, Asst. Attorney General

City of Barre

Liquor Control Board Members Liquor Control Board Counsel

